
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
24 February 2022 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
 
TO CONCERN PORT STAKEHOLDERS 
 
Notice is hereby given that the Philippine Ports Authority (PPA) will conduct a Public Hearing, 
through video conferencing, on the Proposed Port Tariffs for Tier 2 Ports under the Port 
Terminal Management Framework (PTMRF) for Sasa Port, Davao under PMO Davao. 
 
Details of the Public Hearing are as follows: 
 

Date   : March 14, 2022 
 
Time   : 10:00 A.M. 

 
Venue/Platform :  Zoom Video Conferencing 

 
Contact Person : Ruby Maria O. Gumapon 

     PMO MO/C PSD Manager 
  

Contact Number :  0956 691 3015 
 
All concern parties especially those who will be affected by the proposed port tariff for Tier 2 
Ports under the PTMRF are invited to attend said public hearing. 
 
For further information, please coordinate with the above-named contact person or email 
rmogumapon@ppa.com.ph cc: moc_psd@ppa.com.ph.  
 
 
 
ISIDRO V. BUTASLAC, JR. 
Port Manager 
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